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Thank you to our whole school community for your 
support this week during our Ofsted visit.  The results of 
our visit will come through a report that we will be able 
to share with you in a few weeks’ time.   
Following their success at the cross country event last 
week, it was lovely to celebrate our team through our 
assembly; well done to them all.  
Next week brings anti-bullying week. Please see the 
information below with a link to a website to help 
parents understand some of the key messages we will 
be sending throughout the week. Don’t forget your odd 
socks on Monday 13th November! 
 
 
 

EYFS: Manners    Y1: yell      Y2: style    Y3: thrilled    Y4: harmonious    Y5: snippet    Y6: scintillating  

Word of the week 

Mrs Miller’s Message 
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Birthday Books 
218 233 258     209  

     

 

 

 

Team Points  

 

 
Please find below the links for our birthday book wish 

lists on Amazon if you would like to participate. 

UKS2       https://amzn.eu/i0t4uju 

                  LKS2       https://amzn.eu/6hje7q7 

   KS1         https://amzn.eu/4YEtKju 

Foundation https://amzn.eu/b3VbeQ 

 

Minibus Drivers Needed! 
Did you pass your driving test pre 1997? If so you 
should have a D1 endorsement on your licence. 

This means you could drive our minibuses (with a 
DBS). If you think you can help us on a regular 

basis with swimming and trips please contact the 
office and we can give you further details. 

 

 
 

Netball coach needed! 
If you know of anyone who could coach our 

school netball team, please get in touch via the 
school office.   

  

Achievement Awards 

 

 Can you help?  

 
 
 
 
 

R1:  Oliver P        R2: Mira K          Y1: Isabella A         

Y1/2: Teddy A        Y2: Evie-Rose E    Y3: Maisy T  

Y3/4: Jack C       Y4: Molly P       Y5: Leo P         

Y5/6: Issac F            Y6: Ryan G     

 

 

Sign of the week

 

 

 

On Monday 13th November we will be joining together and 
wearing odd socks.  Odd Socks Day is a fantastic 
opportunity to raise awareness about important social 
issues, including bullying and prejudice. 
 

https://anti-bullyingalliance.org.uk/anti-bullying-week-
2023-make-noise-about-bullying/parents-and-carers 

 

Anti-Bullying Week 13th-17th November 

 

On Friday we took a team of 23 Year 3, 4, 5 and 6 children 
to the cross country event held at Haileybury. Our Year 3-
4 girls and boys teams  both won their team event with Ella 
B winning 1st and Bow W-A 2nd in the girls event and Oscar 
A coming 2nd in the boys event. Our Years 5 and 6 girls and 
boys teams came 3rd, and in the whole event we were so 
proud of our team who came 2nd overall.  Thank you to all 
the staff who took the children to this event and to the 
parents for your fantastic support.  
 
 

Cross Country 
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